Partnership for
Results, Inc.

Initiated in March 2000, the
Partnership has created a single
point of service integration for
children and their families. The
community can now coordinate
services with educational, human
services, and law enforcement
agencies in a way that signifi-
cantly reduces service disconti-
nuity and duplication. The Part-
nership’s activities are intended
to ensure that children are safe
and educationally thriving at
school, in their homes, and in the
community.
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Partnership for Results,
Inc. and Cayuga County
Health and Human
Services present...

The L.I1.F.T.
Program -

Lifelong
Independence for
Families in TANF

Working for safe schools and
healthy communities.




L.I.LFT.

Life Long Independence
for Families in TANF

The Partnership for Results, Inc. in con-
junction with Cayuga County Department
of Health and Human Services (HHS), is
offering an intensive case services pro-
gram for Temporary Assistance Families.

Families receiving Temporary Assistance
for Needy Families (TANF) need to com-
ply with educational, vocational, and
treatment related regulations designed to
assist them with eventual self-sufficiency.
When families find it difficult to meet
these conditions, they can be sanctioned.
Sanctions often include a reduction in
benefits for a certain amount of time.
These sanctions are often difficult for
families who are already struggling finan-
cially.

The L.I.LF.T. program provides assess-
ment and recommendations for all family
members to help them prevent future
sanctions while promoting self-
sufficiency.

Who are the staff of the
L.I.F.T. program?

Each family is assigned a mas-
ter’s level case manager.
These case managers are
trained in home based inter-
ventions and broad based fam-
iIly assessment. The case man-
ager meets regularly with the
family to help determine the
best recommendations to pre-
vent future sanctions and pro-
mote self-sufficiency. Fami-
lies are assisted with their edu-
cational, vocational, and other
treatment planning goals.

Where Should I Direct My
Questions?

Any questions about the L.I.F.T. pro-
gram can be directed to:

Partnership for Results Staff:
Robin Kincaid 282-0005X16
Alyssa Militello 282-0005X18

or

Cayuga County Health and Human
Services Staff:

Sandie Gilliland 253-1268
Janet Wilbur 253-1231
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